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To learn more about AFC’s Corporate Partnership Program, contact Erwin Saenz, 
Director of Corporate and Foundation Relations, at ESaenz@aidschicago.org. 

THANK
YOU!

Many thanks to the following companies that made Corporate Partnership-level 
contributions to the AIDS Foundation Chicago in the past year:

Our corporate supporters help
us work toward a day  when people 

living with HIV or chronic conditions 
thrive, and there will be no new

HIV cases.

http://www.aidschicago.org



